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President's Message:
Hello everyone,
I hope you have been finding ways to enjoy this interesting summer we've having.  
Despite the fact that we have been on house arrest, or not, or yes-again, there are so 
many things to be grateful for, and so many things to enjoy.  
We are blessed with our weather, our families, our friends and of course our Reiki.

If you've been listening, praying and/or meditating, you've do doubt noticed the flux 
and flow of the energy.  We are definitely living in interesting times!!

Based on everything I have been reading and receiving through Reiki & Meditation, I 
realize it is extremely important that we stay in that place of Gratitude.  Our world is in 
the process of a great transformation.  And we can all help!! Staying informed is quite 
important, but it’s also important to not immerse ourselves in the news to the point 
that it makes us sad, angry, depressed, fearful or just plain crazy.  It is most important 
that we hold our Reiki as our most dominant energy frequency so that we can help 
others find their way to a better feeling place: mentally, emotionally, physically and 
energetically.  The Blessing for us is that we don't really have to say anything or work at 
it very hard.  We just have to Be Reiki and the Energy will do the rest.

Have you been able to enjoy some of our online events?  Our start was rather tentative, 
but once we realized we might be stuck at home for quite some time, we decided to 
jump fully into the Zoom Community.  I hope you enjoyed the Board's contributions!!  
With confidence we were pleased to offer the Animal Communication Event.   Chiara 
was truly amazing!!  Such a tremendous amount of information.  I'm sure we will see 
more of her!!  
Look to register for our October online event, the return of: "Messages From Spirit" 
with Elivia Melodey.  

We are expecting the outside situation to be rather chaotic till the end of the year, 
perhaps beyond, so we'll have to keep you informed of future events and changes as 
we go along.
In the meantime... see you online and in the ethers!!  Reiki On!!

Namaste
Mary-Joy  
Mary-Joy Neuru  President, San Diego Reiki Corps …

a professional organization supporting the community through education and outreach.

Save the Dates:

Online
Gathering

October 24th -
Messages from Spirit
1:30-4:30

In Person?

December - tba
Holiday Celebration

Unfortunately there are 
still no group volunteer 
events available.
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We are very happy to offer a repeat of last year's "Messages From Spirit" with Elivia Melodey.  The event was so well 
received!! Everyone went home with several messages just for them from their guides and teachers.  Elivia is truly 
gifted. We appreciate being able to offer this unique event again.  Due to time constraints, registration will be limited 
to only 30 participants.  Sign up soon and give Spirit a chance to plan to be there for you.



Page 3                                                     SAN DIEGO REIKI CORPS NEWSLETTER - VOLUME 36

Photos from:

Animal Communication with Chiara Marrapodi 

Chiara was amazing!!!  Here are some of the slides from 
her presentation.  She has a unique history and approach 
to animals that is truly engaging.  
The "Live Comms" are the first 5 members who 
registered for the event.  They received a free reading for 
their pet during the presentation.  I know them all and 
their pets. So, I can honestly say that the information she 
imparted was spot on for each pet.  It was fabulous!  
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Chiara is connected to the animals in a miraculous way.  She is generous, enjoyable and informed.  We will surely invite her 
again for another event to share her wealth of insight and compassion for wild as well as domestic animals.
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I see the SDRC Newsletters as both information 
historical.  Therefore, I feel it's important to include in 
this Newsletter, the April 2020 letter I wrote to help 
us understand the dilemma of our current situation.  

The COVID-19 pandemic hit us with surprise and 
shock to think that our lives could be changed so 
drastically.  Because the San Diego Reiki Corps is 
really about volunteering Reiki in hospitals, hospice, 
and at other charitable events, we have been denied 
the best part of our activities.  No working with the 
Veterans, the Alzheimer Caregivers, the animals, and 
many other worthy causes.

But when looking for the gift in the situation, we can 
see the beauty of having had plenty of time to send 
distance Reiki to those we love, to the front line 
medical workers, the first responders and anyone we 
know that has fallen ill.  We have also been able to 
help mitigate the fear that has been coursing around 
our planet with great ferocity.  

It is a labor of love that we cherish!!  And we look 
forward to the time we can give Reiki in person, 
hands-on, to the people who come to us for help.  We 
are in gratitude for that.
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Did you know you can donate to San Diego Reiki Corps through Amazon?
Here's a little info about it. Put simply, you just log into your Amazon account and select Amazon Smile. Once in, you 
can designate your own charity. Type in "San Diego Reiki Corps" and select that.  Amazon will donate a small amount to 
our organization every time you shop.

We hope you had an opportunity to enjoy our 2020 Online Events!   
We will be planning more in 2021!!  Until then, Reiki On!

Hope to see you at our next GREAT online event!!


